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Dear Senators, I have already seen the effects of corporate medicine entering and 

disrupting care to our community just from a change at 2 of the main Providence 

hospitals from a physician owned anesthesiology group to a private equity backed 

one. As several of us were against being a part of corporate medicine, these 

hospitals struggled to staff and operate their ORs- leaving many people around the 

state unable to get needed surgeries for quite some time. Please help stop this 

nonsense from continuing. It is hurting the care that each of us and those we love 

deserve. We will continue to drive good doctors out of this state, and instead be 

putting money in the pockets of these administrators if we do not stop corporate 

medicine from taking over.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jennifer Gerber, MD.  


